
             STAFF REPORT 

 

SUBJECT: Approve the Rifle-Resistant Body Armor Grant Application  

DEPARTMENT: Police 

STAFF CONTACT: Dan M. Harris, Jr.  

 RECOMMENDATION: 

Approve the Rifle-Resistant Body Armor Grant Application and Resolution.  

 BACKGROUND: 

The Office of the Governor Public Safety Office Rifle-Resistant Body Armor Grant Program is a 100% 
reimbursement with no matching requirement.  This application is for 43 sets of Rifle-Resistant Body  
Armor.  

FISCAL IMPACT SUMMARY: 

The expenditure amount of $40,026.98 is not budgeted but will be reimbursed by the grant program.  

 ALTERNATIVES 

N/A 


